
	
Term 2 Newsletter # 1 

 
Welcome	back	to	The	Tap	Scene!	I	hope	you	all	had	a	lovely	break.		
	
Welcome	to	the	new	students	who	are	joining	us	this	term.		
	
Hoodies	and	Bootie	shorts	have	arrived!	I	will	be	handing	out	these	items	this	
week.	If	you	placed	an	order	and	are	yet	to	pay,	please	bring	along	your	payment	in	
an	envelope	with	your	child’s	name	on	it.	Hoodies	$45.00	and	Bootie	Shorts	$25.00.		
	
Adult	Tap	Classes	are	continuing	at	The	Tap	Scene	this	term.	The	classes	are	held	on	
a	Thursday	night	at	the	Girl	Guide	Hall,	Intermediate	6:45pm	to	7:45pm	and	
Beginners	7:45pm	to	8:45pm.	Classes	start	back	this	week.	If	you	have	any	questions	
about	these	classes	please	ask.		
	
We	are	likely	to	get	some	wet	weather	this	term,	please	consider	this	when	dropping	
your	child	off.	Please	don’t	drop	them	off	in	their	jazz	and	tap	shoes,	sneakers	or	gum	
boots	will	be	a	better	option.	They	can	change	into	their	dance	shoes	in	the	waiting	
room.		
	
Uniform	is	compulsory	at	The	Tap	Scene,	all	students	require	a	Tap	Scene	T	shirt	
with	black	dance	shorts,	black	dance	pants	or	black	leggings.	Actors	only	can	wear	
their	T	shirt		with	skirts,	shorts,	jeans	etc.	If	you	require	a	T	shirt	please	just	let	me	
know.		Please	ensure	you	have	the	correct	footwear	for	your	chosen	classes.		
	
Musical	Theatre	and	Acting	students	require	a	folder	with	plastic	sleeves	for	
scripts	and	lyrics.	Please	try	to	bring	these	along	to	each	lesson.		
	
A	reminder	our	end	of	year	concert	is	on	Tuesday	December	6th	at	the	Glen	St	
theatre	and	our	dress	rehearsal	and	photo	day	is	on	Saturday	November	26th.		I	will	
be	placing	my	costume	order	within	the	next	few	weeks,	so	students	may	be	required	
to	try	on	a	costume	to	work	out	their	size.		
	
Term	2	Invoices	will	be	sent	out	this	week.		
	
Eisteddfod	season	is	under	way!	We’ve	had	some	very	pleasing	results	in	our	
Intermediate	Tap	Competition	Team	and	with	our	Tap	soloists,	congratulations!	For	
many	of	our	competition	team	members,	they	will	be	making	their	eisteddfod	debut	
this	Saturday	at	the	Northern	Beaches	Eisteddfod	held	at	the	Glen	St.	CHOOKAS	to	
all!		
	



	
	
Looking	forward	to	another	great	term	at	The	Tap	Scene.	If	you	have	any	questions,	
please	ask.		
	
Kind	Regards,	
	
Paige		
	
	
	

	
EISTEDDFOD PHOTOS – CONGRATS!  

 
  

              
 
 

               


